
 
 
Florida WIC Client Notice August 26, 2024: Great Value Apple Juice Recall 
 

 
Summary:  On August 23, 2024, the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) reported on a voluntary recall 
initiated by Refresco Beverages US Inc of Great Value, 8 oz. Apple Juice in 6 packs due to containing 
potentially harmful levels of arsenic.  This product is sold by Walmart.  At this time, there is not a press release 
on this recall, but the notice from the FDA can be read here: Enforcement Report (fda.gov) 
 
See the details below on the recalled product:  

Product 
Description Size UPC Best if Used by Image 

Great Value Apple 
Juice 100% Juice 

6 pack 

8.0 
oz 

each 
0-78742-29655-5 DEC2824 CT89-6 

 

 
Key messages:  

• If you have purchased this product, do not consume it. 
• Exposure to the identified product may cause temporary or reversible adverse health consequences.  
• If you or your family are experiencing an adverse reaction after consuming this product, immediately 

call your health care provider.  
• The supplier is currently being investigated.   
• More information will be posted as it is received. 
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https://www.accessdata.fda.gov/scripts/ires/?Product=209660

